
                     

 

 How could I make a 

difference? 

Routines 
Physical Education 

Monday mornings will be our 

PE slot. If the weather 

allows we will be outside. 

Your child may need a 

sweater and jogging 

bottoms in their kit. 
 

Forest School 

Not this term.  

Seesaw 

You can still use this app to 

communicate with us. We 

check it every few days. We 

will share some of the 

children’s experiences with 

you and you can continue to 

send in photos of your 

child’s special events or 

experiences to share with 

the class.  
 

General Reminders 

Now the weather is starting 

to improve please make sure 

that your children have a 

water bottle in school filled 

with water (not juice or 

squash thanks) and a named 

hat. 

Homework 

Some children are given 

blue phonics spelling books. 

These are supplied by their 

phonics teacher. Children 

will have new words to 

practice each Monday and 

will be tested on them every 

Friday. The children will 

also receive class spellings 

which are sent each Friday 

via Seesaw for testing the 

following week.  
 

 

PLUM CLASS 
MISS BECKETT AND MRS 

AMOR. 

 

Welcome back! We hope that you have all enjoyed a fun filled 

and restful Easter break. The children have settled back into 

routines quickly and are enjoying being back together again.  

Our topic for this term is how can I make a difference? We 

will be looking at this question from the aspects of friendships 

and the environment. We will complete Egg Box Dragon from 

last term and then move onto the text ‘10 things I can do to 

help my world’, by Melanie Walsh. 

We will continue working on the key skills that are required 

for Year 1. This includes weekly spellings, phonics and of 

course reading. Children will still have 3 new books each week 

to read at home and we ask that they read at least 3 times per 

week. 

As always, if you have any questions or queries please 

communicate with us through Seesaw or email via the school 

office. 

Thank you, 

Miss Beckett 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

